
 

         Newsletter - Friday 19th January  

Welcome Back! 
Welcome back to an exciting 2018 We would like to thank      
everyone who took part in our Christmas events. I am sure 
you will agree the children’s performances in the Christmas 
shows were superb and it was great to see so many of you 
join us for our carol service at the Chapel.  As you know we 

had a ‘Wear something Festive Day towards the end of 
term. With your help we have raised £117.40 for the charity 

Save the Children.  
We have had a wintery start to the new year and the            
children were very excited when they saw the snow             

yesterday. We wrapped up warm and had an extended 
playtime having 

lot’s of fun outside 
building snowmen 
and making snow 

angels.  

School Diary for Week Ahead  

Mon 22nd 
January 

Year 4 Swimming lesson AM - Kit required 
Year 6 PE - Kit required 
After school football 3:15 - 4:15 

Tues 23rd 
January 

Year 2 PE - Kit required 
After school fitness club (Y 3&4)  3:15 - 4:15 

Wed 24th 
Janaury  

Year 3 and 5 PE - Kit required 
After school performing arts 3:15 - 4:15 

Thur 25th 
January  

Year 1  and 4 PE - Kit required 
After school fitness club (Y5&6))  3:15 - 4:15 

Fri 26th 
January   

Reception PE - Kit now required 
Lets Get Cooking - Year 3 

. 
 
 
 

 

Reception   Layla Willbye 
Year 1        Bailey Coney 
Year 2        Courtney Green 

Year 3        Keegan Coney 
Year 4        Charlie Bate 
Year 5        Jaxon Crowe 
Year 6        Charlie Palmer 

         Willington Primary School 

Attendance League 
 

1st  Danger Rangers Y4 
2nd Martian City Y3 

3rd Scooby Rovers Y3 
 

Congratulations 
to Year 3 who have won 

the autumn term 
league! Children will 

receive a special treat 
next week.  
Well done! 

Reading Matters 
Staff would like to thank parents for attending our KS1 

reading sessions this week.  
Year 1 staff demonstrated how parents could use the 
‘Bug Club’ on-line reading resources that the school 
provides. Parents then had the opportunity to try the 

resource out with their children in class with our            
technician on hand to help them with any technical 

questions about using ‘Bug Club’ at home. 
Year 2 held their first of four ‘reading drop-in                

sessions’ in which parents are invited to read an  

electronic ‘Bug Club’ text alongside their children.  

This was a lovely opportunity for parents to see how 

easy it was to log into and use this fabulous reading 

resource. The Year 2 ‘reading drop-in sessions’ are 

very informal and will take place every Wednesday 

from 2:30pm up to February half term.  Our                  

technician will also be available to address any issues 

you may have accessing the resource at home. 

New Mobile?   
Have you received a new mobile at Christmas, has your 

telephone number changed? If so please ensure you        
update school with your new contact details. We need this 
information in case of an emergency. At this time of year 
we may experience severe weather. If we have severe 
accumulations of snow/ice and the opening of school is 

affected we will update you via our text messaging service 
and school website as early as possible. Please check 

your phones and the website regularly.  


